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The eRobins has been silent for several months.  With people heavily using 
iris talk (iris hort) and iris photos, there appears to not be a need for an 
additional iris talk website. 
 
The paper robins are still around, but I have not been able to retrieve the 
information files from the last Robin chair.  I have had to start over and am 
currently trying to contact all of the directors of the individual robins and 
find out what the current status of each robin is.  This process may take 
some time to figure out.  The Robin Invitation To Join’s are going out with 
the new member packets and a few are coming back to me and have been 
forwarded to the individual robin directors that I do know of. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
Susan Boyce 
AIS Robins Chair 
 


